
                
Friday 25th March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
REMINDER – Have you downloaded the School Spider App and 

booked your Parents Evening Appointment? If you are having 

problems logging in on the School Spider App please come and 

see us in the School Office and we can try and help. 

 

SCHOOL REPORTS 

We hope you have enjoyed reading your child’s school reports 

which have been sent out this week, and that together we can 

continue to make positive impacts on your child’s life.  

 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

Please make sure you check the school calendar carefully, 

especially for the rest of the year when thinking about holidays. A 

copy of the school term dates was sent out this week. 

 

HOME LEARNING PROJECT. – EASTER BONNET 

We hope you are having fun planning your Easter Bonnet. There 

are so many ideas online for you to look at. Please bring your 

creations back into school by Thursday 7th April. 

 

PARENT GOVERNOR                                                                                             

We are still looking for a Parent Governor to join our school. Being 

a Parent Governor means you can play an important role in 

improving and shaping your children's education, as well as 

giving you an opportunity to develop new skills and experience. 

You can help make sure our school is run well, and pass on your 

knowledge and experience as you'll understand other parents' 

hopes and concerns for the development of their children. If this is 

something you think you are interested please submit a short email/letter 

telling us a little bit about yourself and why would may want to be a 

Governor. If we get more than one application there will be an election. 

 

FILM CLUB 

We have some spaces available for our upcoming Hedgehogs and 

Badgers Film clubs. If your child would still like to attend please 

complete and return the slip to the School office as soon as 

possible. 

 

 



 

Diary Dates 

 

Attendance 
W/C 14th March 2022  

 Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 97.7% 

 Rec. Hedgehogs 92.3% 

KS1 Squirrels 95.6% 

KS1 Rabbits 95.9% 

KS1 Owls 98.4% 

Total attendance                      96.0% 

                    

 

 

Starting Tuesday 

8th March 

  

 

3-4pm 

KS1 Football 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 
 

 

Starting Thursday 

10th March 

  

 

3-4pm 

 

Reception Board games and Lego 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 

Friday 25th March 3 – 4:45pm 
RABBITS Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

Friday 1st April 3 – 4:45pm 
HEDGEHOGS Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

Friday 8th April 3 – 4:45pm 
BADGERS Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

HALF TERM – MONDAY 11TH APRIL – MONDAY 25TH APRIL 2022 

Tuesday 26th April 8:50am BACK TO SCHOOL 

Well done Owls with an attendance of 98.4% 

for the week beginning 14th March. 

 

The whole school attendance for the week of 

14th March was 96.0%.  

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. Please 

ensure you child attends school every day and 

not take holidays in term time.  

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O everyday. 

Here. Every day. Ready to learn. On time. 

 

 
 


